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PRESS RELEASE

1 December 2015
Closer collaboration needed between IFAs and Chartered Accountants
ICAEW Chartered Accountants and IFAs should focus on working more closely together in the coming year according to delegates at a recent Retirement Savings Summit. Over two-thirds of those attending also thought that there should be a single regulator for workplace pension schemes.
The recent Summit posed questions to the audience who also heard from speakers from FCA, Prudential and Royal London about the regulatory perspective of the changing pension landscape.
Findings from the recent ICAEW Financial Services Faculty Retirement Savings Summit :
· 70% thought there should be a single regulator for workplace pension schemes 

· 80% believed that a consistent minimum standard for workplace pensions would be a good thing

· 90% thought that ICAEW Chartered Accountants and IFAs should be working more closely together

ICAEW’S Financial Planning and Advice Manager, John Gaskell said:  
“The retirement savings landscape is become increasingly complex and the introduction of freedom and choice in pensions has generated much controversy.  Feedback from delegates at the recent ICAEW Retirement Savings Summit supported the view that there should be a single regulator for workplace pension schemes. A joined up approach is essential to manage the current gaps that exist which are exacerbated by the fact that there are still multiple regulators. It is encouraging that over 90% of respondents believed ICAEW Chartered Accountants and IFAs should be working more closely together and I urge both professions to do more of this in the coming year.”
Further information can be found at www.icaew.com
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